
WESTGATE UTILITY SERVICES CORPORATION 
58 Westgate Blvd 

Toronto, ON  M3H1N9 
 
DELIVERED BY EMAIL: BoardSec@oeb.ca 
 
January 25, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli   
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
26th Floor, Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

  
  
Dear Ms. Walli  
  
 
Re: Westgate Utility Services Corporation 

Unit Sub – Metering Licence EB-2017-0149 
 
I am writing this letter in request of the termination of the Unit Sub – Metering Licence EB-
2017-0149 issued to Westgate Utility Services Corporation. 
 
We have not effected our business plan, and have resolved to wind up the Unit Sub-
Metering Licence.  I confirm that we have not at any time provided or charged fees for unit 
sub-metering services on behalf of any distributors. 
 
We hereby request the cancellation of the referenced sub-metering licence at the earliest 
opportunity.   
 
Should the Board require the execution of further documentation to complete the 
cancellation of the sub-metering licence kindly provide same for execution. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.    
 
Yours truly,  
  
Original signed by 
 
 
David A. Mandell 
President, Westgate Utility Services Corporation 
 
davidmandell@gmail.com 
416-738-3283 
 
 


